
 

Academic Warning Letter 
The University of Colorado Denver revised their Academic Warning notification letters 

to encourage students to connect with their academic advisor and other resources 

designed to support their success. 

Subject Line: Academic Warning: get back on track   
Dear Student [First Name] 

 

We hope this message finds you well. Because your cumulative grade point average is 

below 2.0, you are currently on Academic Warning.  You may still progress to the next 

semester. If this is your first time on Academic Warning, you must complete the 

required online Academic Support Module (ASM) designed to guide your academic 

progress.  If you have already completed the ASM in prior semesters, you do not need 

to complete it again. If you have completed the ASM and still have a hold for it, please 

contact your academic advisor. 
 

In order to familiarize yourself with these services and connect with an 

advisor, please complete the ASM. The deadline to complete the ASM is two weeks 

prior to the first day of the semester for which you plan to enroll. Completing the online 

module will allow you to register for future semesters.  
 

I recommend you also make an appointment with your Academic Advisor who can help 

you develop strategies to get back on track.  In the meantime, I encourage you to 

watch this video from a fellow student learn more about their experience with 

Academic Warning.   
 

Success does not always follow a predictable path. CU Denver students have complex 

lives. Personal, financial, health, and family reasons may have had an impact on your 

academic performance. Many students go through the Academic Warning process 

and go on to have successful academic careers. With that in mind, we offer a variety of 

support services, including tutoring, academic development workshops, on-campus 

employment, and counseling which many students find beneficial. Fully online 

students should also reach out to their Success Coaches.   
 

We look forward to seeing you soon and wish you all the best.  Please feel free to reach 

out if you have any questions.   
 

Sincerely,   
 

 [Advisor or Specific Representative of Advising Unit   
Contact Information] 
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